
 

REGISTER TODAY AT WWW.WCUPSA.COM 
Questions? Email wcupsa@wcupsa.com or call 610-952-7122 

 

    WORLD CUP SPORTS ACADEMY 
 with    RADNOR TOWNSHIP RECREATION 

 

  2022 SPRING PROGRAMS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Break Soccer Camp 
 

April 11 – April 15                       9:00am-12:00pm 
Radnor Memorial Field              Age 6-14 

$200* 
World Cup Soccer’s renowned soccer camp comes to spring 
break!  The perfect way for players to prepare for tryouts, 
or just have a great time playing the beautiful game.  
Players will practice ball control, moves, and tactical 
awareness while testing their new skills in many small-
sided games. 

Spring Juniors Soccer 
 

Wednesdays, April 20 – June 1              1:30-2:30pm 
Radnor Memorial Field                            Age 3-5 

$150* 
Our Juniors Soccer program is all about building 
confidence and having fun with the soccer ball.  Players 
participate in fun games like wizard tag, space robots, and 
bank robbers that enhance coordination and introduce 
the basic principles of dribbling, passing, and shooting. 

Health and Safety Policies 
All camps and programs will follow health and safety protocols in line with current Covid-19 guidelines.  
Please adhere to the guidelines below, and see our webpage for the most up to date information 
throughout the spring.  The safety of our campers, families, and staff is our highest priority! 
 

*Do not attend the program if you are feeling symptomatic, or if you or someone in your household has had an 
exposure to Covid-19 or has Covid-19. 
*Face coverings or masks are encouraged but not required for participants in outdoor programs. 
*Staff and accompanying parents/guardians should practice social distancing when possible during the program. 
*Please bring your own hand sanitizer to the program. 
*For more information, please visit www.wcupsa.com 
 

 
 
 

In the event of unforeseen situations such as those imposed by inclement weather or health and safety issues, 
cancellations may occur and we will make every attempt to reschedule when possible. Refunds may or may not 
be offered.  
 

*Non-Radnor residents are subject to a $30 township non-resident fee. 


